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We hope everyone had a nice holiday 
weekend and are enjoying the weather. 
It’s been so nice at the resort; the snow 
has melted and flowers are starting to 
bloom. Even better, winter staff have 

also visited us; we’ve enjoyed catching up 
with these folks and seeing their familiar 

faces.  
 

Exciting update: We now have STOP 
buttons in the carpet operator “shacks.” 
This has been a couple of seasons in the 

making and means that on weather-y 
days, our operators can stay out of the 

cold/wet (for the most part). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We acknowledge ther is more work to be 
done and we are happy to take this step 

in the right direction. 
 

Share your thoughts 
Our Continuous Listening Survey for 

active staff has launched. Please take the 
time to share your thoughts 

anonymously. Your feedback is valuable 
to us and appreciated.  

Active Staff: Access the survey here 

 

Happy July 

Winter jobs are being posted on the career site. Remember, being on 
SIS (Seasonal active status) means you do not need to reapply for the 
upcoming winter. However, if you know someone who would like to 

join our team have them check it out. 
Note: For SRS, Non-Cert, Staff and Leadership positions will be posted 

soon. We will let you know. 
 

As well, we also want to remind you all of our Internal Careers Site. 
In addition to jobs that are posted externally, this page features 

certain roles that are posted only to internal candidates. Right now, 
there are a couple of Year Round, Full Time positions at Stevens Pass 
posted. If you are interested, we recommend applying soon as these 
will go fast. If you have any questions or want more information, let 

us know! 
 
 
 

Winter Jobs are being Posted 

KEY DATES: 

Friday, July 14th – Last day to submit Continuous Listening Survey 
Friday, July 28th – Sunday, July 30th – NW Mountain Challenge 

 

 
 

If you’ve been following Stevens Pass on social media, you likely saw 
that last week we auctioned off 63 chairs from the Kehr’s Lift. We 
are excited to share that $122,442 was raised for the Epic Promise 

Employee Foundation.  
The funds raised from this auction will directly support employees at 
Stevens Pass and Vail Resorts during times of need through hardship 

grants and scholarships to pursue educational opportunities. We 
have had several recipients from Stevens Pass and from our dept. 
directly (including yours truly, Alicia) and I can personally say it is a 
great resource to have. To learn more please visit:  EpicPromise – 

Foundation.  

Kehr’s Chair Auction 

 
 
 
 

 

https://app.glintinc.com/vailresorts/attribute-login/8a186c66-3881-47bf-95df-6427ae0886c1
https://jobs.vailresortscareers.com/stevens/go/Stevens-Pass-Jobs/4503000/
https://performancemanager8.successfactors.com/acme?bplte_company=Vail&fbacme_n=recruiting&recruiting%5fns=joblisting%20summary&_s.crb=6IrSHYp7mPOJ37eZMUcCTHWxfbBzlJCGiKDUOFatvDc%3d
https://www.instagram.com/stevenspass/
http://www.epicpromise.com/our-epicpromise/the-epicpromise-foundation/
http://www.epicpromise.com/our-epicpromise/the-epicpromise-foundation/

